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Chairman Luick, Members of the Senate Agriculture and Veterans Affairs Committee, for 
the record my name is Dan Wogsland representing the North Dakota Grain Growers 
Association. NDGGA appears before you today in support of SB 2276. 
 
Orderly water management is critical to the success of North Dakota agriculture. With that 
in mind SB 2276 seeks to improve the water management process by requiring better 
coordination of water management projects across political boundaries. Coordinating 
water management efforts improves the process for the benefit of all. 
 
Therefore, Chairman Luick, Members of the Committee, NDGGA would respectfully request 
a Do Pass recommendation on SB 2276 and would hope the Committee and the full Senate 
concur. 
 


